
February 20, 2024

Dear Will County Health Department and Robert Dutton,

On behalf of the Crete-Monee School District 201-U, thank you for your generous donations for
the Community Wellness and Resource Fair. Robert was able to get so many organizations and
vendors to come out and support the community. Your generous donation was helpful in aiding
the nourishment and basic needs of those in need in the community. It was a pleasure to work
with you and hope to do so again in the future.

Thank you again for your contributions to make this event a success and we appreciate your
help.

Sincerely,

Corina Posada

Corina Posada
Registration Specialist/McKinney Vento Liaison


